
Drug and Alcohol Testing GAOD 

 All district employees performing job functions which require the employee to maintain a 

commercial driver’s license shall be tested for alcohol and drugs as required by current federal law.  

Board approved rules and regulations necessary to implement the testing program shall be on file with the 

clerk. 

 Each new employee who is required to undergo alcohol and drug testing shall be given a copy of 

the appropriate district regulations. 

 Each new employee shall be informed that compliance with the required elements of the testing 

program is a condition of employment as a driver in the district.  All employees shall be informed of this 

policy on an annual basis. 
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